
Reception’s fabulous first class assembly!
Reception class did an amazing job sharing their learning with the rest of the school and their 
families. They said their lines so confidently in front of such a big audience and it was wonderful 
to see them supporting and helping their new friends, too!  Very well done, Reception!

You shared your very creative Gruffalo habitats and 
posters and reminded us all how to recognise a 

Gruffalo from his ‘terrible teeth in his terrible jaws!’

You all wore your beautiful Autumn 
crowns and sang us a brilliant version 

of ‘You’ve got a friend in me!’

We saw your wonderful 
self-portraits inspired by 
the artist Kehinde Wiley. November 2022. 


